June 3, 2005

Ms. Sydney E. McKenna
Attorney at Law

P.O. Box 7009

Missoula, MT 59807-7009

Re: Hiett v. Montana Schools Group Insurance Authority/Montana State Fund
WCC No. 2001-0278

Dear Ms. McKenna:

Enclosed is a responsive letter from Associated Loggers Exchange. Judge
McCarter wonders if that respondent can be dismissed in light of its response.

Please let us know how you intend to proceed by the end of next week. Thank you.
Sincerely,
/sl Jackie Bockman

Jackie Bockman
Deputy Clerk of Court
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c: Hiett Distribution List
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